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Good Afternoon Transit Partners,
 
As  mentioned on our call this afternoon, NCDOT-IMD is preparing our next Statewide Vehicle
Contract call, and we need to hear from our agencies on what you would like to see on the contract.
 
IMD's 2026 Statewide Vehicle Contract Specification Survey
 
Please complete this survey by Friday June 27th at Noon.
 
After we review the results, we will conduct two workshops in mid-July (dates to be determined)
where we will discuss the results and listen to further feedback from you. Please stay tuned for
invites to those in the near future.
 
 
Timothy Blair Chambers, Jr.
Compliance & Procurement Deputy Director
Integrated Mobility Division
North Carolina Department of Transportation
 
919 707 4693 (office) 
tbchambers@ncdot.gov
 
Mail Service Center 1550
Raleigh, NC 27699-1550
1 S Wilmington Street, Room 549
Raleigh, NC  27601-1550
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